
EUROPEAN STUDY TOUR
REMINDER & PARENTS/CAREGIVERS

INFORMATION NIGHT

Dear Parents and Caregivers,
 

Following up on recent communications, we are excited to further highlight the Art and History
international study tour to Germany, Belgium and France in 2024 and to invite you to the

Parents/Caregivers Information Night.

Open to students in Year 10, 11 and 12 (as of 2024), the Study Tour will take place in School
Holidays Saturday 13 - Sunday18 April 2024. 

 
A prime focus of this trip will be an extensive educational tour of World War I battlefield sites in

Belgium and France where Australian troops gallantly served and made huge sacrifices.
 

Culturally rich, the study tour will also spend time Paris to experience some of this unique
heritage, including visits to the Eiffel Tower and the Louvre Museum. A visit to the opulent

Palace of Versailles and Monet's Garden at Giverny also forms part of the itinerary.

In addition, time will be spent exploring key historical and cultural sites in Germany, specifically
in and around Berlin. and Munich. Sites in Berlin include the site of the infamous Berlin Wall,

Checkpoint Charlie and the Pergamum Museum. In Bavaria from the City of Munich, day trips
to Berchtesgarten and Dachau we also form part of htis invaluable experience.

 
While preference will be given to senior Art and History students, but we encourage other
students from Years 10-12 to apply if they are genuinely interested in the program being

offered. 

PLACES ARE LIMITED!
 

An applicational and interview process for students will take place to successfully be offered a
place in the group. Applications must be in by no later than Term 3, Friday 29 September with

interviews taken place in early Term 4 before the final selection of tour participants is
determined.

 

How much will it cost?

Click the below button to take to view a
thorough itinerary and costings per student.

Itinerary and Costings

How do we apply?

Click the below button to take you to the
Application Form.

Application Form

FIND OUT MORE AT THE INFORMATION NIGHT

 
You are invited to the Information Evening on Thursday 7 September between 6:00pm-

7:00pm in Senatus 2 (Senior Years Centre) at the College. Please email
david.thiele@endeavour.sa.edu.au if you would like to attend.

 
In the meantime, if you or your child have any questions about the proposed tour,

please do not hesitate to contact david.thiele@endeavour.sa.edu.au or
andrew.harten@endeavour.sa.edu.au.

 
 

                                   David Thiele                                           Andrew Harten
                         History Learning Leader                              Art Learning Leader
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